
Steele Creek Library closing 

March 26 for HVAC repairs 
TUE, MAR 22, 2016 15:32 CET Community Room activities will be suspended March 28-30 
Steele Creek Library will be closed March 26 due to an HVAC replacement in the building. While this 

will mean improved heating and cooling functions for the branch, it means the library will close 

Saturday, March 26. The Library will reopen on Monday, March 28, however the Community Room will 

be closed to activities March 28-30. 

We regret the inconvenience this closure and suspension of services will bring to library customers. 

The closure is neccessary to keep library visitors and staff safe due to the nature of the work. The 

project is being funded by FY 2016 Capital Reserve funds.  

 


